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Models: 4900 Series Alternators
Subject: Alternator Clearance Issue on Mercedes 926 Engines

On some Mercedes 926 (190-260 HP) engines, the engine bracket which the alternator mounts 
onto will not accommodate some Leece Neville 4900 series alternators.  The detail below 
illustrates the abutment that is present on a limited number of engines.

Limited production bracket with abutment Bracket depicting area of interference
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If your engine has this bracket, Leece Neville modified the housing through an additional 
machining process to resolve this problem for an interim time period to resolve this issue prior 
to the engine manufacture modifying the bracket.  Below are pictures showing the modification 
made by Leece Neville.

Current production mounting bracket

The alternator applicable to this application is Leece Neville part A0014939PGH 14 volt 185 
amp alternator.

Note: This clearance issue only exists on Leece Neville 4900 series (185 amps to 320 amps) 
alternators.  All other Leece Neville alternators do not have this problem and will fit on this 
bracket.


